
Every year we encounter problems with parents 
parking inconsiderately sometimes parking 
in front of residents driveways and on yellow 
zig zag lines. By parking in this way you are 
not only causing an obstruction, you are also 
putting your children and other road users in 
danger.

We are working with our neighbourhood 
policing team to resolve the issue and asking 
all parents to sign up to a pledge to park 
considerately when dropping off and collecting 
children from school and to use the voluntary 
one way system.

the parental pledge

Signed (Parent):
 

Signed (Head Teacher):


